
From:   Mark Christianson   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   February 10, 2020

Subject:   0221-EX-ST-2020 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

FAA pre-coordination document (FAA document ID NG T190677) was provided with the orginal STA
license application and was attached to this current renewal application on 6 Feb 2020. I will try to
reattach this document and link it again to the renewal application (Confirmation number EL674082).   

Will there be a confirmation email provided indicating that all required documents have been submitted
that will then enable proceeding to pay the license fee?  thank you.

Mark Christianson


